
March/April 2022 Superintendent Message

It is with many mixed emotions that I announce that I have accepted the superintendent position
with Bellevue City Schools, but I will proudly be serving the district through August 1st.

When I look back at my tenure with Findlay City Schools as Assistant Superintendent for five
years and two years as Superintendent, the staff & students are the first thing that come to
mind.  I am proud of the effort and determination that the staff and students have displayed
during a time of constant change and dealing with the unknown of what COVID-19 would bring
next.  I appreciate the level of dedication and expertise from the staff during the height of the
pandemic.  I would also like to acknowledge the Board of Education for all of their
behind-the-scenes effort and dedication to the district.

While looking back, we also must look forward to the amazing opportunities that Findlay City
Schools offers. Winter athletics/activities are coming to a conclusion and spring opportunities
are just beginning. I highly encourage students to find something they are passionate about
and take advantage of many clubs, activities, and extracurriculars that are offered throughout
Findlay City Schools.

As a reminder, kindergarten registration has started.  It is important to register any child
turning five (5) on or before August 1, 2022.  Stop by your neighborhood primary school and
receive a free Findlay Trojan t-shirt when you register your child.

Lastly, thank you to the community for their support of the students, our classrooms, and
our shared mission: to unlock the dreams of all students through excellence, opportunity
and belonging.

Important Dates:

March 22nd - End of the third grading period

March 23rd - Two hour delay

April 14-18th - Spring Break


